
 

 

 
November 21, 2018 

 

 

 

 

Dear valued organicgirl customer: 

 

We wanted to provide you with an update of where we are in removing any reference to baby romaine on 

these three blend flavors: 

 

• 50/50 blend 

• baby spring mix 

• I heart baby kale 

 

that currently have “may contain” on the label. As we updated yesterday, we have removed baby romaine 

from the salads, and all organicgirl products with a use by date of Dec 6th, 2018 and later will not contain 

romaine.   

 

We do understand the concern about package labels, and currently have new labels being printed and 

rushed to our plants for the 5oz and 10oz sizes. Assuming all goes according to plan, we will be able to ship 

the three flavors noted with new US domestic labels that do not reference baby romaine from all our 

facilities on Wednesday, November 28th. We will update on the availability of 1# items as soon as we have 

that information. For bilingual labels, the ship date in Friday, November 30th.  

 

In addition, we will be putting a sticker on the items (example below) that reinforces that no romaine is in 

the blend.  

 

On Monday, November 26th, we will confirm this plan is on schedule, and will work with you to get the three 

items back on your purchase orders.   

 

We appreciate your loyalty and support and will continue to work hard to meet your expectations.   

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

John McPherson 

Director, Customer Service 

 


